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Notice  

We would like to update the status of Riken Corporation and its 

group companies in connection with the East Japan Great 

Earthquake.   

 

1. As of today there have been no reports of employee injury 

directly or indirectly caused by the earthquake.  

 

2. Production facilities and buildings of Riken and its group 

companies are undamaged and continue to operate without 

disruption.  

 

Additional announcements will be published if conditions change 

in a way that materially impacts the performance of the company 

and/or its group companies.    


